
From: John Peppers
To: Pemberton, Layne; "Robert Edmonds"; Amanda Gallagher
Subject: pH minimum limit excursion
Date: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 4:47:53 PM

Layne, on 6/11/18 the south plant (AR0033723) had a pH minimum limit excursion. 
The reported value was 5.86 and the minimum limit is 6.0.  After investigation, we
found that the pH meter at the south plant was faulty and it is now being repaired
by scientific partners here in El Dorado.  If it is found that the meter is unable to be
repaired, it will be replaced.

Thank you,

-- 
John M. Peppers
Treatment Superintendent
El Dorado Water Utilities
870-814-1764
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